

Name: _____



Date:/....../20....

Class: S4

Tel: 034 200 9294

LESSON 8 - ROLE PLAY & KET SPEAKING

❖ **Lưu ý 1:** Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu đề có chủ thích nghĩa: con về nhà chép mỗi từ **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ nhé.

❖ **Lưu ý 2:** Con không sử dụng dạng viết tắt của các trợ động từ ở thể phủ định.

A. ROLE PLAY – STORY: PETS

Olivia Oh John! It's great to see you here!

John Hi Olivia! Is that your adorable dog?

Olivia Yep. Her name is Sophie.

John It's so cute. What type?

Olivia Poodle. Do you want to hold it?

John (freaking out) No! I'm good. I just like to watch it.

Olivia Haha. Are you scared of dogs? Sophie will never bite you.

John (freaking out) OHHHH. No thanks (sniff).

Olivia Alright~

John What's happening to her?

Olivia Wow, What an adorable kitty! It is lovely!

John Do you like a cat too?

Olivia Of course! I'm an animal lover. But I like dogs more than cats. Cats are clean and lovely, but they are too independent (*độc lập*). So I prefer dogs more which are friendlier. What about you?

John I agree. Animals are lovely. Both dogs and cats. But that's not all.

Olivia What? What do you mean?

John Actually, I have an allergy (*dị ứng*). ACHOO!

Olivia Oh, I'm so sorry! I see why!

John That's why, I like plants more than animals.

Olivia Plants? Like what?

John One of my favorite plants is the one that eats bugs! An insect eating plant! An insect eating plant opens its mouth and when a fly goes in, it closes its mouth.

Olivia No way John. You are lying, aren't you? I've never heard of it.

John If you can't believe it, come with me!

Olivia Oh really? Great!

❖ Các con luyện tập bài học, quay video và gửi cho trung tâm qua mail: S345.mschi@gmail.com nhé!
(Khuyến khích các con thực hiện)

B. HOMEWORK

I. Choose the correct answer.

0. The _____ arranged along the fence stick out of (thò ra, lòi ra) the ground.
(A.) thorny bushes (những bụi gai) B. vast C. air pollution
1. The _____ in our oceans is a growing problem.
A. plastic pollution B. concrete jungle C. dizzy
2. Rising sea levels is a result of the _____ and could have disastrous consequences (hậu quả tai hại) for coastal communities (cộng đồng ven biển).
A. deserted B. marine life C. melting ice caps
3. The sun _____ the concrete jungle. It makes me feel like a desert.
A. casts over (phủ bóng, che đi) B. exists C. reuses
4. The gardeners arranged the flowers in a way that made them _____ the soil.
A. recycle B. matter C. stick out of (nổi bật)

II. Choose the underlined part in each sentence (A, B or C) that needs correcting and correct it.

0. They have to study for their exams if they wants to pass.
A. have to B. study **(C.) wants** Correct: want
1. I has to finish my homework before I can watch TV.
A. has to B. finish C. watch Correct: _____
2. You have to wearing a helmet when riding a motorcycle.
A. have to B. wearing C. when Correct: _____
3. You does not have to explain your decision to anyone.
A. does not B. have to C. explain Correct: _____
4. Does he has to be at the airport two hours before his flight?
A. Does B. has to C. before Correct: _____

III. Combine the two sentences using the defining relative clause.

0. The man is a policeman. He is sitting by the fire.
→ The man that/who is sitting by the fire is a policeman.
1. The book is on the table. The book belongs to Sarah.
→ _____.
2. Do you remember the man? He told you about the new café shop.
→ _____?
3. The restaurant is busy. The restaurant serves Vietnamese food.
→ _____.

Test 1

KET A2 - T1 - P3

PART 3

QUESTIONS 14-18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Jack Calder

Violin player Jack Calder plays in the Australian band, Ocean Blue.

Jack Calder started playing the violin when he was ten. 'My music teacher played and one day he asked if anyone wanted to learn. Some girls put up their hands and so did I. I didn't have a violin, but my uncle said I could use his. The lessons were really hard at first, but playing the violin soon became important to me.'

After leaving school, Jack moved to Melbourne. For a time, he preferred listening to music to playing it. The rock music he listened to sounded very different from violin music, so he bought an electric violin, and started putting the things he liked about rock music into the music he played on his violin.

A year later, Jack met a small group of Melbourne musicians. 'We all thought about music in the same way and started Ocean Blue together. A year later, we were playing lots of concerts, and our music was selling well. But we didn't want this to make us different people. We didn't want to stop being friends.'

Jack meets many people who think playing the violin is an unusual career, but he doesn't agree with them. 'I think it's the best thing in the world. I guess I'm lucky that way. The internet has changed music, but when I walk into a violin shop it's like entering another world – one where time has stopped. Someone has looked after these beautiful old instruments that are two or three hundred years old. I think that's amazing.'

- 14 What do we learn about Jack in the first paragraph?
- A He was the only person at school to play the violin.
 - B He learned to play on an instrument that he borrowed.
 - C He enjoyed playing the violin as soon as he started learning.
- 15 What is the writer doing in the second paragraph?
- A explaining why Jack thought some music was easy to play
 - B saying why only a few people liked the music Jack played
 - C describing how Jack changed the kind of music he played
- 16 What does Jack say about Ocean Blue?
- A Nobody in the band liked travelling far to play in a concert.
 - B The band members were interested in different kinds of music.
 - C Everyone wanted to stay friends when the band became successful.
- 17 Why does Jack think he is lucky?
- A He meets lots of people.
 - B He loves what he does.
 - C He has an unusual career.
- 18 Jack thinks it is a good idea
- A to keep some things that people used in the past.
 - B to make more music available on the internet.
 - C to teach more people to play an instrument.

Test 2

KET A2 - T2 - P3

PART 3

QUESTIONS 14-18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Joining a ballroom dancing club

By Pippa Cartwright

When I started college, I wanted to find a club to join. One of the first ones I looked at was ballroom dancing – a type of dance you do with a partner. The people there seemed to be having a great time, and it didn't cost much, so I decided to join.

The first week I went, I was really worried because the teacher told us that there were nineteen different dances we had to learn. But it's been fine. When there's a new thing to learn, he shows it to us lots of times and makes sure we're all good at it before we do the next thing.

When I joined, I didn't know any of the other people in the club because we all study different subjects. But it's been a great way to meet people, and I've made some of my best friends in the club.

One of the reasons we learn the dances is to enter competitions. I couldn't wait to do my first one. Before we started, I was a bit worried. But during the competition, my partner and I remembered everything about our dances. We were great. We didn't win any prizes, but it didn't matter – we loved it!

Joining the ballroom dancing club has been fantastic. In the past, I always did the same sports and activities, year after year, but ballroom dancing has taught me there's nothing scary about doing something you've never tried before. I still do lots of sports, but now I can add ballroom dancing to my list of hobbies.

- 14** Why did Pippa join the dance club?
- A** She thought it looked fun.
 - B** She didn't have to pay for it.
 - C** She didn't like any of the other clubs.
- 15** What does Pippa say about the dance teacher?
- A** He teaches them a new dance every week.
 - B** He often tells new members how good they are.
 - C** He repeats new things until everyone can do them.
- 16** What does Pippa say about the other club members?
- A** She has become close to some of them.
 - B** She is on the same course as some of them.
 - C** She was friends with some of them before joining.
- 17** How did Pippa feel about her first dance competition?
- A** happy to win first prize
 - B** upset that she forgot the dances
 - C** excited to take part
- 18** In the final paragraph, Pippa says
- A** ballroom dancing is her favourite hobby.
 - B** she's learned not to be afraid to do new things.
 - C** she isn't sure which activity to try next.

Con làm bài Nghe part 2 tại link sau: <https://tinyurl.com/5yz67uaz>

Lưu ý: Con hãy mở link nghe bằng máy tính

Test 4

KET A2 - T4 - P2

PART 2

QUESTIONS 6-10

For each question, write the correct answer in the gap.
Write **one word** or a **number** or a **date** or a **time**.



You will hear some information about music classes at a local college.

Music classes

- Musical instrument: guitar
- Day of class: (6)
- Time class starts: (7) p.m.
- Room for beginners' class: (8)
- Teacher's name: (9) Mrs
- Month of rock concert: (10)

I. Complete the table.

No.	Vocabulary	Meaning	No.	Vocabulary	Meaning
0	<u>fun</u>	(adj) vui vẻ	3	m_____	(n) vi hạt
1	d_____	(adj) hiu quạnh, hoang vắng	4	d_____	(adj) hoa mắt, choáng váng
2	a_____	(v) ảnh hưởng	5	s_____	(adj) sử dụng một lần

❖ **Lưu ý:** Với những từ con không nhớ và viết sai, con chép từ đó vào vở 2 dòng.

II. Choose the underlined part in each sentence (A, B or C) that needs correcting and correct it.

0. I has been to Australia.

A. has **B.** been **C.** to Correct: have

1. The song who is written by Taylor Swift is popular.

A. who **B.** written **C.** is Correct: _____

2. The laptop that has a lot of features are expensive.

A. that **B.** a lot of **C.** are Correct: _____

3. The dress which are designed by Chanel is beautiful.

A. which **B.** are **C.** by Correct: _____

4. The dog who lives next door is friendly.

A. who **B.** lives **C.** is Correct: _____

5. The boy who sit next to me in class is called Harry.

A. who **B.** sit **C.** is called Correct: _____